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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement (the “Update Announcement”) of update on discloseable 

transaction involving finance lease arrangement of Beautiful China Holdings Company Limited (the 

“Company”) dated 11 December 2020. Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as 

those defined in the Update Announcement, unless the context requires otherwise.

The Company would like to clarify that the first paragraph of the Update Announcement should be 

amended as follows (with amendments bolded and underlined):

References are made to the announcement  (the “Announcement”) of Beautiful China Holdings Company 

Limited (the “Company”) dated 19 June 2019  in relation to the entering into of the Finance Lease 

Arrangement with Sino IC Leasing (Beijing). Capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings 

as those defined in the Announcement, unless the context requires otherwise.

Save as stated above, all other contents of both the English and Chinese versions of the Update 

Announcement remain unchanged.
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